
 

 

 

 

 

 

STATE DUMA 

OF THE FEDERAL ASSEMBLY OF RUSSIAN FEDERATION 
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DEPUTY 
OF THE STATE DUMA 

 

 
 

To the Ambassador Extraordinary and 

Plenipotentiary of Russian Federation to 

the United Kingdom of Great Britain and 

Northern Ireland 
 

A.V. YAKOVENKO 
 
 

Dear Alexander Vladimirovich! 
 

I was contacted by a President of YACONTO LLC (RF, Moscow) S.P. Yakunin 
(№120313-A01 from 13.03.2012) with a reasonable request for assistance in organizing 
meetings between you and representatives of the western business elite and influential 
persons interested in the implementation of the nongovernmental YACONTO Integrated 
investment Program. Its implementation will solve the transport issues in Southern Russia 
by constructing a “Commercial Black Sea port YACONTO” for the handling of over 100 
million tons of cargo per annum with respective production and transport infrastructure in 
Tuapse region of Krasnodar Territory. 

Throughout my career as a Deputy of the Russian State Duma I have been supporting 
the implementation of promising programs of socio-economic development of Russia 
developed by YACONTO LLC. Support of the YACONTO Integrated Program, which is a 
part of the YACONTO International Program of planetary scale, will bring real benefits to 
Russia. Persons interested in business partnership can also expect other prospects, briefly 
described in the abovementioned appeal of YACONTO LLC. 

In order to strengthen international and economic relations between Russian 
Federation and major states I ask you to meet the western business elite and influential 
persons interested in the implementation of the unprecedented YACONTO Integrated 
investment Program and with individuals officially authorized by YACONTO LLC. 

 
Attached: Set of documents. 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
Deputy of SD FA RF 

 

 
 
 
 

V.B. SHESTAKOV 

 (The Russian text of this letter is an original.) 


